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Grandparent/Special Adult Breakfast 
Lakeside Elementary School is excited to have 
our 9th annual Grandparent/Special Adult Break-
fast on Thursday, October 4, 2018, from 7:20-
8:05 a.m. in the school cafeteria. Parking will be 
available at the rear of the school building and 
door 4 in the back will be open for all to enter. 
We will kindly ask all adults to leave promptly af-
ter the breakfast to ensure we have parking 
space for our buses that will be arriving around 
8:20 a.m. Also, due to limited space, we ask that 
each child attends with no more than 2 adults. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Mrs. Smith 

SAVE THE DATES 

Mrs. Smith’s Snapchat… WEEKLY 
 ATTENDANCE 

KG 95.54% 

1st 95.71% 

2nd 97.66% 

3rd 94.75% 

4th 94.80% 

Lakeside 
Total 

95.52% 

Township  
Goal 

97% 

OCTOBER 

2 NO SCHOOL—Parent-
Teacher Conferences 

4 Grandparents/Special Friends 
Breakfast: 7:20-8:10am 

8-19 FALL BREAK-NO SCHOOL 

NO SCHOOL 
PARENT/TEACHER 

CONFERENCES 
 

School will not be 
in session on Tuesday, October 
2, 2018 due to conferences being held.  
Report cards for the first nine-week grad-
ing period will be given out at confer-
ences.   

Grandparents/Special Adult Breakfast 
Grandparents/special friends breakfast will be Thurs-
day, October 4, 2018.  RSVP forms are being sent 
home with students today.  Please return these by 
Tuesday, October 2, 2018.  Due to limited space, 

we ask that each child attend with no more than 2 adults. 

KONA Ice is coming to 
Lakeside!! 

Friday, October 5 
 

Prices range from $2-$5 
Students need to bring 
money if they’d like to 
purchase a KONA Ice 

snow cone! 



SCHOOL DISTRICT PUBLICATIONS/NEWS 
MEDIA USE FOR STUDENTS 

 
The occasion may arise when the school district 
wants to recognize your child or your child’s school.  This may 
include your child’s photo, your child’s name or your child’s 
work in district publications, newsletters, on school district web-
sites, and in electronic/social media or in staff training videos.  
We may also want to tell the media (including newspapers, tele-
vision, and radio) about your child’s achievements.  We never 
knowingly release information about a student to anyone who 
wants to use it for commercial/political purposes.  However, we 
will honor your request to not include your child in these types of 
recognitions if you notify your child’s school office in writing 
that you do not want this type of information released. 

Birthday Treat Policy:  Starting this 18/19 
school year, all MSD Warren Schools will be 
aligning their birthday celebration policies to 
the district’s wellness policy.  As  part of our 

efforts towards health and well-
ness, we follow a “no birthday 
treats” guideline.  Warren Town-
ships policy emphasizes on aca-
demics and fairness to all chil-
dren.  Birthday treats and party 

items are not allowed during school hours.  
Please do not send food items or party invita-
tions to school.  Also, balloons and flowers are 
not to be delivered to students at school.   

Treats-Not-Tricks 
Lakeside is holding their annual Treats-Not-Tricks on Fri-
day, October 26, from 5:30-6:30 p.m.  This is an opportuni-
ty for our families to come and participate in a 
safe Trick-or-Treating experience.  Please come 
dressed up in your costumes and bring a goodie 
bag!  Please do not bring any toy or fake weap-

ons that may come with your costume.  In 
order to hold the event we need candy dona-
tions.  For every bag of candy your child 
brings, they will earn 5 C.O.R.E. cash. We will 

start taking candy donations immediately and will contin-
ue to accept them up to the day of the event.  Thank you 
in advance, as we couldn’t do this without you!!! 
 
Warmly, 
Lakeside Teachers and Staff 

Thank you for sup-
porting Lakeside El-
ementary. Please 
continue to send in your box 
tops!!  

We hope you will consider joining our PTA if you 
haven’t already. For just $7, you can be part of this 

vital organization that sponsors 
numerous events for our students 
AND families throughout the 
year!  

FALL BREAK 
OCTOBER 8-19, 2018 

NO SCHOOL 

In honor of a GREAT 1st Nine 
Weeks we are having a SPIRIT 

WEEK next week!!! 
 

Monday: Regular School uniforms 
 
Tuesday: NO SCHOOL 
 
Wednesday: Work out Wednesday
 Wear you favorite sweats and 
 sweatshirts 
 
Thursday:  Trendy Polka Dot Thursday 
 Wear your favorite polka dot out
 fit 
 
Friday Spirit Day: Lakeside Day!! 
 Wear jeans and a Lakeside/Warren 
 shirt 


